
 
 
Monday, 04 April 2022 
 

Targeted Year 10 Science Revision 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of <student name> <reg> 

 
We are able to offer some additional targeted science intervention during the Easter holidays to help 
support students in achieving their very best grades in Science. 
 
Your son/daughter has been selected to receive this additional intervention on Wednesday 20th April 
1.00pm-3.00pm. The sessions will focus on key areas of the science curriculum in preparation for the 
summer exams. 
 
These sessions are invite only therefore if your child is not able to make the session they have been 
allocated please do let Mrs Shepherd know so that the place can be allocated to another student. 
 
 
Please complete the reply slip below indicating whether you support your son/daughter in attending the 
allocated Science intervention class. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
        
 
Miss E O’Connor         Mrs N Shepherd 
Headteacher                                                                    Head of Science 
 
 

 
Reply Slip: Please return to Mrs Shepherd 
 
Student Name: Student Name>   Reg Group: <reg> 
 

 I can confirm that I would like my son/daughter to attend the science intervention session on 
Wednesday 20th April 1.00pm-3.00pm 

 

 My son/daughter is unable to attend the science intervention session on. 
 
Please tick the relevant box. 
 
Signed: __________________________________ 
 
Date: ___________________________ 


